SRMNA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
APRIL 26TH 2012

The General Meeting was called to order on Thursday, 26th 2012 at 6:30 pm at the SRMNA
School Cafeteria.

It was another very small meeting with only 5 members of our neighborhood attending, the
strong wind having been a factor.

In attendance were Deaun Lewis, President, Annette Gonzales, Vice President, Jan Wilson, Board
Member and Renate Sanders, Secretary.

The Interim Vice Principal of SRM Elementary school , Ms. Sandra Fernandez introduced herself
and then left.

The President welcomed the members and went over the content of the Backyard Post.,including
crime statistics from 2011 that Pete Gelabert, Crime Prevention Specialist from the NW Area
Command and Police Sub-Station provided(505-768-4873 pgelabert@cabg.gov)

The Treasurer's Report was read, showing a balance on hand as of 04/26/2012 of only $348.13.
The need for more active members again was expressed to keep the association going. (The
signs on Quray and 64th and 72nd and Ladera were changed to remind our neighbors to mail in
their dues.)

Due to the high Bank Maintenance Fee the possibility and need to change banks was discussed.
The Board will check into changing the By-Laws to allow a change of bank with more reasonable
maintenance fees during its next meeting.

AThe SRM Elemantary school no longer can afford to print the newsletters for us. The quarterly
newsletters will be posted online from now on.

The President announced that a new sign will be placed at Estancia and Ouray NW once we
receive permission from the developer of that space.

Board Member Jan Wilson informed us that she has stepped down. We appreciate all her efforts
during her time on the board. She will remain involved in our community.
Her dedication and help will be missed. Thank you Jan!

Unanimously, the Board approved Em Ward as a new board member. (ewanddj@gmail.com)
Welcome to the board Em.

We still are in need of several more Board Members and encourage all to become more active.
Please contact us on our website if you are interested.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm.



